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CHRISTMAS EVENTS 

Friday 15th December is Save the Children’s 

Christmas Jumper Day, children can wear 

Christmas jumpers instead of their school 

sweatshirts or cardigans. All other uniform 

should still be worn. Donations of £1 please for 

Save the Children fund. 

Christingle services will take place on Monday 

18
th

 December in Communities.  Anne 9.15am, 

Bess 10.00am, Mary 1.50pm, Victoria 2.40pm.  

Please come along to join the service.  
 

CHRISTMAS IN THE COMMUNITY 

Scunthorpe Christmas Light Switch on is 

Saturday 25th November at 5pm with family 

events and activities throughout the day, 

including elves and reindeers.  

The Festival of Christmas Trees for Lindsay 

Lodge Hospice at Old Brumby United Church, 

Ashby Road is on 2
nd

, 3
rd

, 8
th

, 9
th

 of December.  

There are 80 individually decorated trees – go 

along and see if you can spot ours! Entrance is 

free and there is live music and refreshments to 

enjoy.  
 

 

SPORT’S PROGRAMMES 
Details have been sent out via Parent Pay of 

loĐal Sport’s Prograŵŵes iŶĐludiŶg footďall aŶd 
cricket coaching if you are interested in your 

child joining.   

 

TAIKO DRUMMING 

Some of our Year 5 pupils will be performing at 

the Baths Hall at 7pm on Saturday night as part 

of the Humber Taiko Festival 2017: Tomoe 

event. Tickets are available from the box office 

if you would like to come and see them 

perform.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOTBALL MATCH  

Since September we have had over 40 children 

attending football club on a Wednesday night 

after school, training hard and developing their 

skills. Our first match took place on Wednesday 

22
nd

 November against Oasis Henderson 

Avenue for our Year 6 team. All children played 

extremely well and showed great 

determination. At half time it was a neck and 

neck at 3 – 3, the final score was 8 – 4 to 

Henderson Avenue, but we played a great game 

and are proud of all our players in their first 

game. We are looking forward to more matches 

coming up shortly with other schools.  

On Wednesday 6
th

 December 24 KS2 children 

will be taking part in an inter-school cross 

country competition at Central Park.  
 

CHILDREN IN NEED  
Thank you for all the donations for Children In 

Need we raised £241.50. The children looked 

great in their spots and all classes did a great 

job of decorating their doors.   

 

 
 

ROAD SAFETY WEEK 
This week has been National Road Safety Week, 

and we have all been learning about how to 

keep safe on the roads and the impact of speed. 

Do you want to know why? When a car is 

travelling at 30mph it takes 23 metres to stop. 

That’s Ŷearly the leŶgth of 6 Đars. WheŶ a Đar is 
travelling at 20mph it only takes 12 metres to 

stop. That’s the leŶgth of 3 Đars.  
Dig out those Hi-Vis Jackets from last year and 

use them when walking to and from school, so 

that cars can clearly see you and the children 

stay safe.  
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Date and Time 

Monday 4
th

 December  

Tuesday 5
th

 December  

Friday 8
th

 December 

Tuesday 12
th

 December - pm 

Wednesday 13
th

 December - am 

Thursday 14
th

 December - pm 

Thursday 14
th

 December – after school  

Friday 15
th

 December - am 

Friday 15
th

 December – all day 

Monday 18
th

 December  

 

Tuesday 19
th

 December 

Wednesday 3
rd

 January 2018 

Friday 9
th

 February 2018 

Monday 19
th

 February 2018 

Monday 26
th

 – Wednesday 28
th

 March 2018 

Thursday 1
st

 March 2018 

Wednesday 28
th

 March 2018 

Monday 16
th

 April 2018 

Friday 25
th

 May 2018 

Monday 4
th

 June 2018 

Friday 20
th

 July  

 

 

PLEASE COME INTO SCHOOL 

We welcome our parents and families into 

school and love to see you all. Everyone is 

welcome at: Community Worship on a 

Monday morning at 9.00am – 9.20am, 

Family Reading on a Friday morning 8.50am 

– 9.10am and come for a cuppa and a chat 

on the first Friday of every month for a 

Family Coffee Morning 9.10am – 10.00am. 

We would love to see you! 
 

 

 

 

 

Event 

Bring a Bottle to school day – non-uniform 

Christmas Fayre 

Christmas Dinner Day 

Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Concert 

Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Concert 

Reception Christmas Concert 

Christmas Film night  

Reception Christmas Concert 

National Christmas Jumper Day 

Christingle Services: am – Anne & Bess, 

pm – Mary & Victoria 

Last day of school – Christmas break 

School opens for children 

Break up for February ½ term  

School opens 

Year 5 and Year 6 residential visit 

World Book Day 

Break up for Easter holiday 

School opens 

Break up for May ½ term 

School opens 

School closes for summer holiday 

 

 

 ATTENDANCE 

We are committed to providing high quality 

education for all our children. In order for a 

child to reach their full potential, we expect 

a high level of school attendance. Holidays 

in term time are unauthorised, unless in 

exceptional circumstances and referred to 

the Education Inclusion Service, who may 

issue a Penalty Notice.  

 


